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To whom it may concern, 

 

It is a pleasure to write this letter of recommendation on behalf of Michael Arce at Acclaim Garage 

Doors.  

 

For many years, Michael has been the proud owner of Acclaim Garage Doors in Peoria, Arizona. You 

might not think a lot about your garage door, but it protects vehicles, toys, memories, and much more. 

From a small spring to an entire door replacement, Michael is here to help ensure you are taken care of 

properly. He will provide the best products, brands, and of course, services.  

 

I have had the pleasure of knowing Michael for a year now, and he has become a leader in the garage 

door industry. As a proud veteran, he knew he wanted to continue to help others So, he opened Acclaim 

Garage Door with the intention to continue helping everyone around him. 

 

I highly recommend Michael Arce at Acclaim Garage Doors for all your garage needs. He has always 

been there for every single customer from the moment he answers the phone. He truly takes care of his 

clients and provides only the best service and quality for your home or business. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Dave Delles 

Business Optimization Specialist 

Schooley Mitchell 
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